
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Chair Myrna Melgar, 

 

Re: Legislation to extend the Accessible Business Entrance Program for at least 2 years 

 

My name is Gogo Baoying Wu. I am the 2021 President of Chinese Real Estate Association of America 

(CREAA).  

On behalf of our Board of Directors, I am writing to inform you that CREAA support the legislation to 

extend the Accessible Business Entrance Program for at least 2 years.  

Many Chinese small business and small property owners have language barriers and lack the proper 

channel to educate themselves the details of Accessible Business Entrance Program and possible 

consequences if they delay improving their facilities to comply with this program, not to mention that  

Covid-19 Pandemic has lead to many small business and small property owners suffer financially. I am 

urging you to extend the Accessible Business Entrance Program by 2 years. Meanwhile, our Board of 

Directors believe that more resources from the City of San Francisco should be provided to help these 

small business and small property owners with language barrier to educate and financially support them.   

The extension is very important to the livelihood of many impacted small business and small property 

owners, especially as we are recovering from the negative impact of Covid-19.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gogo Baoying Wu 

2021 President of Chinese Real Estate Association of America 

945 Taraval St #328, San Francisco CA 94116 

415.830.7883 

gogo@berrirealestate.com 

 

 


